
 
 

 

Ref:  EIR / 1139 

 

27 March 2017 

 

Ms  

Senior Policy Adviser 

Room 3C/14 

100 Parliament Street 

London 

SW1A 2BQ 

 

 

Email: @hmrc.gsi.gov.uk 

 

Dear Ms  

Environmental Information Regulations (EIR) 2004 Request Quarrying Planning 

Applications. 

 

I refer to your EIR request as above received by Council on 28th February 2017. 

 

I can advise that Derry City and Strabane District Council issued planning approval 

for 1 application for quarrying from 1st April 2015 to 29th February 2017. 

 

The details of the application are: 

 

APPLICATION No:   J/2010/0319/F 

PROPOSAL: Proposed extraction of sand and gravel and final restoration of the 

extraction area to agricultural use. Scheme to include installation of wheel-wash, 

settling ponds, oil interceptor, site worker office, landscape bunds, post and wire 

fencing and ancillary development. 
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27 March 2017 

Ms  

 

 

LOCATION: Approx. 180 metres east of No. 20 Tievenny Road, Killeen, Victoria                

Bridge, Co Tyrone, BT82 9LW 

APPLICANT: Martin Quinn Plant Hire 

The application was presented to the Derry and Strabane Council Planning 

Committee on 29th June 2016 and the decision to Approve issued on 30th September 

2016. 

If you are dissatisfied with our response you have rights of review and appeal; these 

rights consist of two review processes.     

 

Firstly our internal review procedure is available by contacting: 

 

John Kelpie 

Chief Executive 

Derry City and Strabane District Council 

98 Strand Road  

Derry       BT48 7NN   

Tel  028 71253253 or email john.kelpie@derrystrabane.com  

 

Secondly, you can appeal directly by contacting the Information Commissioner at: 

 

Information Commissioner 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

CHESHIRE       SK9 5AF   

Tel:  0303 123 1113 (local rate) or email: casework@ico.org.uk  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Head of Planning 
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